
Board Report         11/8/17 

Careers on Wheels –  The third grade students enjoyed learning about 

the careers of the nineteen vendors included in Careers on Wheels event 

this year.  Each year this event has become better and bigger.  Students 

learned about careers ranging from live broadcasting, to county and state 

police departments, Fire Department, electrical, county and highway 

departments, railroad, timber, Public Service and the National Guard. 

 

 

 

   

 

Elementary Building Theme: Be Kind 

Our Elementary Kindness Committee kicked off a staff recognition program this month.  

Staff are encouraged to recognize one another for kindnesses they’ve shown to one 

another.  Each Friday, two slips are drawn from the jar, the names and reasons for the 

recognition are shared during announcements.  The following week, the two staff 

members who’d been recognized are invited to park in our reserved Kudos parking 

place. Nate Mickelson was our first winner! 

 

Trees For Tomorrow – Fifth Grade students enjoyed a trip to Eagle River 

in October learning team building skills, outdoor survival techniques, and 

received an education about the Wisconsin wolf population.  Students and 

staff returned exhausted and with a greater appreciation for others 

strengths and personality traits.  This event builds a strong base for further 

learning throughout fifth grade.  

 

Team Building Strengths Activity – We have been working hard to continually 

build our collaborative efforts during our team time together. This activity, while 

fun for all involved, also helped us reflect upon each other’s strengths.  By 

discovering what each team member brings to the group, teams discovered what 

makes them function so well and to realize areas their team may need to be aware 

of when working through tasks requiring specific strengths. 

 

Student Council News – This month, the student council held a special dress-up day where students donated $1.00 if 

they wore hunting clothing. The students also sold rubber bracelets and other items.  All funds are going to the 

Wounded Warrior in Action project.  A total of $750.00 will be donated at the Veteran’s Day program.    


